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1. We have consistently agreed on the need to streamline export certificates in this work stream.  Considering the topics discussed today, does the current model, using electronic working groups, deliver sufficient outcomes?  Do we need to consider face to face meetings?
2. Is there value in continuing the work?  If so, do the Economies present have enough resources to prioritize continued work in this area?  Are there economies that would be interested in co-sponsoring the next steps in this work?
3. Now that we have these “tools” for our “toolbox”,  it is time to move forward on the work to more efficiently move food between economies with the minimum requirements necessary to ensure the protection of the importing country’s consumers and plant and animal health.  The roadmap called for a discussion on risk profiles so resources could be devoted to products that pose a greater risk to consumers.  Does this group endorse moving forward with that work?
4. A second priority area for the working group was electronic certification.  Efforts in this area could provide significant benefit to industry and regulators alike.  Can this group endorse continued work in this area?

